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Dear Panther Cub Families, 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to the 
2021-2022 school year at Sumter County Primary School. As we embark on 
this new and unprecedented journey together, we promise to do our best to 
provide every student with engaging and meaningful instruction, while 
building positive relationships in the safest way possible. We thank you for 
your continued support of our school. We value your involvement and 
support in your child’s education and look forward to a productive year. 

Along with the teachers and staff, I will work hard to ensure that every child 
is successful at SCPS. As your Principal, it is important to me that 
everyone who steps through our doors--teachers, students and parents-- 
are excited to be here! This attitude enables us to meet the challenges of 
academic excellence in a positive, fun and nurturing environment.  
 
Parental Involvement is a key component to the success of students at 
SCPS. Our staff welcomes parent ideas and suggestions. Due to COVID-19, 
we will be unable to have in-house visitors. However, you are encouraged 
to make phone calls and schedule virtual conferences with your child’s 
teachers. 
  
Please feel free to call or email me to discuss any concerns, suggestions, 
or ideas to help make SCPS the best! I look forward to continuing to foster 
relationships with your families, your children and the community for years 
to come.  Together, we will make a positive difference 
 

Panther Cub Pride, 
 
Dr. Renee’ Thomas Mays 
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HOME OF THE SUPER PANTHERS 
Pre-K, Kindergarten, & First Grade 

 123 Learning Lane Americus, GA 31719 
                   Phone 229-924-1012   Fax 229-931-0662 

Website: scps.sumterschools.org 

 

 

 


